Spotlight
Marcos Hartenstein

VOICES wishes best of luck to webmaster extraordinaire Marcos Hartenstein, who relocated to Spain this month.  Despite our best efforts to keep him, Marcos moves on to a new job in Madrid with ----.  Marcos designed and maintained VOICES website and helped produce the e-newsletter.  His talent and commitment to providing the best web-based services possible to our membership will not be easy to replace.  VOICES is saddened to lose a valuable member of our team and a good friend, but all of us wish Marcos and his wife Flor?? the best of luck on their new start in Spain.  

